## Dear Glyn and David,

Please can you forward this email to all of your volunteers, thank you.

We seem to have a little Christmas present for our fantastic The Arts Society volunteers:

All going well, all the Portrait Medallion records and photos will be going live on the V&A 'Search the Collections' website at some point **this week**!

We are really excited about this and I want to take the opportunity to thank you dearly for your fantastic work. You've recorded about 1,400 objects and you can be very proud of yourselves. We never would have been able to do this without you.

In the new year we will start with the wax medallions (fear not, there will be plenty of help and advice) and behind the scenes we are busy preparing the next project which will be a very exciting one.

Have a wonderful Christmas with all your loved ones and we are looking forward to see you back next year,

Rebecca, Lucy, Gaye and everybody at the World of Wedgwood

Rebecca Klarner Collections and Curatorial Services Officer

The Wedgwood Museum Wedgwood Drive Barlaston Stoke-on-Trent Staffordshire ST12 9ER

+44 (0)1782 371902 rebecca.klarner@wedgwoodmuseum.com